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Wyss, Darren

From: Mercedes Serra <mercedes.serra@3j-consulting.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 6, 2025 2:34 PM

To: Wyss, Darren

Cc: Stephenson, Garrett H.

Subject: VAC-24-01 Withdrawal

CAUTION: This email originated from an External source. Do not click links, open attachments, or follow instructions from this sender 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If you are unsure, please contact the Help Desk immediately for 
further assistance. 

 
Hello Darren, 
 
We’d like to request to withdraw our petition for right-of-way vacation of portions of 5th Street and 4th Avenue (VAC-
24-01). If there is any remainder of the fee paid to the City on the application we would also request a refund.  
 
Thank you, 
Mercedes Serra | Planning Project Manager | 3J Consulting 
she/her | O: 503.946.9365 x211 | C: 541.999.7870 
 
9600 SW Nimbus Ave, Suite 100 | Beaverton, OR  97008  
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